
DEREK S.K. KAWAKAMI, MAYOR 

MICHAEL A. DAHILIG, MANAGING DIRECTOR 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

News Release 
For Immediate Release: December 28, 2022 
 

 

COUNTY OF KAUA‘I 
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE 

REIKO MATSUYAMA, DIRECTOR 
 (808) 241-4200 

 

 

 

Real Property tax appeal filing deadline 
 

LĪHU‘E – The County of Kaua‘i is announcing that the filing deadline for appealing the 2023 real 

property assessment is Jan. 3, 2023. 

A notice of property assessment was mailed to real property owners on Dec. 1, 2022. The notice 

of property assessment can also be located online at www.kauaipropertytax.com. Owners are strongly 

encouraged to read both sides of the notice and review the market valuation, tax classification, property 

status, and the amount of exemptions, if any, for their respective properties. If a property owner is 

aggrieved by any or all of the grounds for an appeal, they may file an appeal by the extended deadline of 

Jan. 3, 2023.  Prior to filing, owners are encouraged to discuss any differences they may have with the 

appraisers. 

       A $75 (U.S.) deposit fee shall be paid for each appeal to the Board of Review.  Separate appeals shall 

be filed for each general land class of a parcel. 

Appeal Form (P-51) and filing information are available at 4444 Rice St., Suite 454, Līhu‘e, Kaua‘i, 

Hawai‘i,  96766 or on our website www.kauaipropertytax.com.  For additional information, call 808-241-

4224. 

### 

http://www.kauaipropertytax.com/
http://www.kauaipropertytax.com/

